
Dear Cherished Client,

Every year, KPMG conducts a Pre-Budget survey ahead of the reading of the government’s 
National Budget.  The findings and insights from the survey are usually presented to the 
government through the Ministry of Finance and has impacted policy decisions in many ways to the 
betterment of businesses in Ghana.

Feedback from organizations like yours have contributed in significant ways to the findings derived 
from these surveys. This year’s survey is at a time when many firms, especially financial 
institutions are adjusting to economic and regulatory pressures, global macro-economic 
uncertainties, technological disruptions and the impact of the Covid-19 pandemic.

Once again, we look forward to your participation in the survey. The questionnaire can be accessed 
through this link https://ecv.microsoft.com/8jpStGKdNX  and it will take 15minutes to complete.

We at KPMG will work shoulder-to-shoulder with our clients, integrating innovative approaches and 
deep expertise to deliver real results.

We would be grateful if you would participate in this survey by completing our pre budget 
questionnaire. 

Regards,

https://customervoice.microsoft.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=uyT_3okgAESMjvceaAN4sgiK9Cu5-vlEhr4-N_sEfelUNzdYTTJVQzAxRE1HT1VFVVdaQldHQ0w3My4u



